
Dear Families, 

Here is your child’s Summer Reading Challenge!  Please help your child complete this 
challenge by reading for 15 minutes, 3 times a week for June, July and  

August.  This form can be handed in to me, your child’s 2nd grade teacher, the first 
week of school.  Simply initial the boxes for the dates your child reads for at least 15 
minutes.  Your child will receive a special reward from me for completing this challenge.  
Have a fantastic summer and enjoy some great books! 

Mrs. Hettinger 
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